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Civil engineering program receives 
ASCE award for promotion of ethics 
and professionalism

Oklahoma State University selected to 
receive a $750,000 grant from NASA

The School of Civil and Environmental Engineering 
at Oklahoma State University received the 2023 
Walter LeFevre Award for excellence in promoting 
professionalism, ethics and licensure in its civil 
engineering education curriculum. The award was 
presented at the 2023 National Civil Engineering 
Department Heads Conference on June 13 at Iowa State 
University in Ames, Iowa.

A project from Oklahoma State University was selected 
to receive a $750,000 grant from NASA.

The grant will go toward efforts in exploring a fully 
Vacuum Thermal Evaporation (VTE)-processed halide 
perovskite solar cell using only solid precursors for 
developing a simple solar panel manufacturing process 
suitable for space.

Read more

CEAT Regents Professor Singh 
wins medal for innovation and 
commercialization
Oklahoma State University professor Raj Singh has 
been selected to receive the American Ceramic 
Society’s 2023 Rishi Raj Medal for Innovation and 
Commercialization in Ceramics.
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CEAT academic advisors recognized at the 
NACADA Annual conference
Two academic advisors from the College of Engineering, 
Architecture and Technology have been recognized as 2023 award 
recipients for NACADA: The Global Community for Academic 
Advising. They will be formally honored at a banquet at the annual 
conference in October 2023.

Sarah Ayres, assistant director of CEAT Student Academic Services, 
was awarded the Outstanding Advising Award – Administrator. 

Kristal Soderstrom Junkens, senior academic advisor in the 
School of Electrical and Computer Engineering, was awarded the 
Certificate of Merit in the Outstanding Advising Award – Primary 
Advising Role category. 

Read more

OSU faculty, students awarded 
prestigious Fulbright fellowships
Oklahoma State University continues to produce top 
scholars and students with four faculty members and 
four students being awarded Fulbright fellowships. They 
will join more than 800 U.S. citizens who will teach or 
conduct research abroad for the 2023-24 academic year 
through the Fulbright U.S. Scholar Program. 
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